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May 2018 
Dear Parents & Carers, of SEND children 

Thank you for the responses to the questionnaires sent out recently. You 
have helped us decide the direction to take to help your children, and other 
children whom may follow, gain the most from their time with us. I hope you 
find the information as useful as we have and hopefully the responses to the 
comments will answer some queries. If you do have any further questions 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Many thanks, 
Dee Curtis 

What do you think are the strengths of our SEND? 
 

 The support offered to individuals is very tailored and specific allowing 
achievable goals to be set. 

 There is a wide support network available. 
 Mrs Curtis is very helpful and proactive. 
 Feedback from teachers daily is very helpful. 
 Helping children achieve their potential. 
 Making children understand nothing is out of their reach. 
 Reassure children at all times. 
 I am happy with all information. 
 Good communication. 
 Act when you say you will act. 
 Review and change if required. 
 Keep my daughter informed. 

 She does not feel like the odd one out. 
 The teachers are nice and my son enjoys school. 

 
What would you like to see improved about our SEND practise?  
 

 Communication – it would be nice to receive regular feedback from staff 
without having to wait for parent’s evenings or for parents to make 
appointments.  

 Clear feedback – should be regular and with the staff involved. 
 We provide regular feedback to parents through our three academic 

reports and our attitude to learning report as well as meeting with 
parents to discuss the three support plans we implement 
throughout the academic year which are often discussed in detail 
at parent’s evenings. Additionally, you are always welcome in 
school to make an appointment to discuss your child. 

 In the future, we are looking to offer to all parents of SEND 
children an increased time slot at parent’s evenings to allow for a 
fuller discussion of your child’s needs without the current time 
constraints. 



  
 More feedback on additional sessions such as SALT and group 

sessions. 
 We pass onto you through the support plan meeting any feedback 

and information we receive from any outside agency. Interventions 
that are delivered by school are evaluated by the staff involved 
and this informs current and future support plans.  

 Outside agencies routinely send reports to parents and we are not 
always involved in this process. 
 

 One on one help   
 This is not always in the best interests of the child for their 

academic, social or physical development. However, if it is deemed 
appropriate for their development, children will work one-to-one 
with staff. 

 Financially, this is unsustainable in the long term and can only 
be used for short intensive interventions.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


